September 5, 1991

Mr. and Mrs, William S. Loeffler
P.O, Box 4361 _
Hilo, Hewaii 96720

Dear Mr., and Mra. Loeffler

Ohana awelllng Permit (OD 91-298)
Tax Map Key: 2-4-43:44, Lot 59 224

The subject applica#ion ‘has been rev;eweé y“the_concernea_“
'“agencles aﬁﬁ nofn-“'

1. Lhe subjecf fgx map k@y parcel is cervmd sy an acceprabl@
L gfr@e%~ : _ =

2. mbe u&jeﬂf application can meect wx%% the . S%a%e d@ﬁar?ﬁ@ﬁt
- of Health @&SfPWaﬁ@f tr@atmenn ‘and alsgmsal systems
_r@mulferﬁnf

3. The c&pv Gf ﬁecumep%{ ) r&celveé féla%lnﬁ Lo Subj@c? %ay_
. map key parcel ©o es%&bllsb title and exhibite contained .
therein do not include anvy deed restriction or covenant Lo
prohlblt construction of rs@uesfﬁﬁ Qhana awglllnc anm, '

4, The site plan denotes two eff~@treet parking stalls on tb
_property. .. e | - -

In view of fhe above, bv %hls 1etrer, vou are hereby qranfed
permigsion to construct %he Ohana Dwelling, subiject to the following
conéltion(s} _

(a) The bu11é1ng Qermi# for the Ohana Dwelling shall be secured
cn or hefore September 5, 19292, It should be noted that
the permit is effective for only one {1} yvear and should
applicant fail to secure a building permit within this
p@rlod, a new aypllcafzon muzt bhe app11@é fox.

Please bring or at%ach a copy of %his Permxt to expeﬁite
proceggsing the puilding plang and building permit
apnlicaflen to construct the ohana dwelllng.- '

{b) Off-street parking space for two vehicles isg designat@d on
the submitted site plan to fulfill the off-street parking
reguirement, The off-street parking spaces may not be




HMr, and Mre, William 5. Loeffler

Page 2

September 5, 1991

{c)

(£)

emploved fory storage or ohhery use unless and unkil apprgved
alternative on-gite parking arrangements are esta bllahéd

211 construction drawings tog@tbef with approved site plan
drawn to scale submitted with the ohane dwelling building.
permlf application ghall denote location and identify
required two {2} off-sgtreet parking spaces,

1ling shall conform to all reqguirements OF

The chana dve

codes and $%a?uh@0 ﬁ@itﬁlﬂi?” Lo access and building

construction. Please refer to your copy of the Department

of Public Works meﬁeraneum éatcﬁ August 27, 1%91.

The applicant shell con iorw o S%ai Sﬁgartment of Health

standards and regulations and following comment(s) dated
CRUGUEE G 19O e T 52 Vo8 5

Por Administyative Eule; “1%1ﬁ 11, Chapter 62, Wastewater,
a sgingle individual %ﬁ&t@%&t@f svetem {(IW5) may. receive ng
more than 800 gallons of sewegs per dav bassd on 200
galleons per bedroom per Gé?. This lzrlns discharge into a

gingle I¥WE to f{our pedrooms, Developments which exceed
four hedrooms mush install a additional IuS :

The Department of Health would like to inform the applicant
that the wastevater rule is in the process of change and
%b 2 c&rmen%“ made to the preodect may change accordingly.

Thiﬂ Chana DwelWina permit ies subiect to all other
applicable rules, rﬂgulatlmnw and r€cu1réw@nfw, including
but not limited to those of the Planning Department,
Department of Pubklic Works, end State Depariment of Health.

Should vou have any guestions regarding the above, please fesl
free to contact either Masa Onuma or William Yamancha cf nmy staff at

961-~5288.
Sincerely,
NORMAN K, HAYASHI S
Planning Director

WRY /MO:eti

2584D~5

cc: Department of Health,
Chief Sanitarian
Department of Public Wdrks
Real Property Tax Division




Jer

| Prowsen

R

19

T

IR

P

| DEFPLER. TG 324 4344
(P |



	91-298
	91-298a

